Spring Terrace Newsletter

Spring Terrace Public School

A Community of Confident Learners

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798
T: 02 63654287 Email: springterr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Term 2 Week 3

2020

Welcome Back!

We are excited to see students and have them back into the classroom learning. All our staff would like to extend our appreciation for all parents/carers and the whole school community for their hard work, understanding and patience during this time.

Our school is currently in Phase 1 in the NSW Government's return to school policy. As a small school we are thankful in being able to have students here for 2 days each week. Students will be sent home with work to complete on the days they do not attend school.

If you have any questions, please contact the school.

Changes to Procedures in Term 2

Last week, we uploaded a copy of our new procedures for Term 2. A copy of this will be attached to this newsletter. Key changes are:

- 1. School hygiene practices
- 2. Students must bring a drink bottle to school each day
- 3. Students must be 100% healthy to attend school
- 4. Drop off and Pick up procedures

It is vital that students are 100% healthy when coming to school to stop the spread of sickness throughout the whole school.

Road Works

As you are aware, the council are currently making many improvements to Forest Road and our carpark. We have set up a temporary parking area through the gate at the old schoolhouse and next to the oval. Please ensure you are using this area for school drop off and pick up. Be mindful of your surroundings when doing this.

We will continue to keep you up to date with changes, this will be done through the P&C Facebook page and future newsletters.

School Work

As the students are working between school and home, it is important that students are completing the work that is sent home and bringing it back to school the following day when they return. We will be reminding the students each afternoon that it is **their** responsibility to bring their work each day.

Return Library Books

It is time to bring back library books. If you need a copy of the books that your child/ren have at home, please phone the school and Miss Toovey will be able to print out a copy for you.

Baby News!

We are excited to announce that Miss Toovey and her partner are expecting their first child, due early October.

